
NOTICE OF GLASSCOCK COUNTY BUDGET HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held on September 14, 2020 at 9:00 a.m., in the Glasscock 
County Courthouse, at 117 East Currie, Garden City, Texas.  The purpose of this 
hearing is for public comment on the proposed budget for the County of 
Glasscock for the fiscal year 2020-2021. Following the hearing, the Glasscock 
County Commissioner’s Court will hold its regular meeting, where the proposed 
budget will be considered for adoption.  The proposed budget has been filed with 
the Glasscock County Clerk and is available for inspection in the clerk’s office and 
on the county’s website at www.co.glasscock.tx.us.  This budget will raise less 
revenue from property taxes than last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to 
be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year is $1053.00 

 


